
 

 

 
 
 

 

CurrencyWorks’ Announces Proposed Name Change 
 
Los Angeles, CA. August 19, 2022 – CurrencyWorks Inc. (“CurrencyWorks” or the 
“Company”), (CSE: CWRK and OTCQB: CWRK), an award-winning, full-service blockchain 
platform provider is pleased to announce a name change from “CurrencyWorks Inc.” to 
“MetaWorks Platforms, Inc.” (the “Name Change”), to be effective on August 24, 2022. Trading 
of the Company’s common shares is expected to resume under the new name and under the 
ticker symbol “MEET” on the Canadian Securities Exchange as of market open on August 24, 
2022. In connection with the Name Change, the Company’s CUSIP will continue to be 23131W 
and the ISIN will continue to be US23131W1036. There is no consolidation of shares associated 
with the Name Change.  

About CurrencyWorks 

CurrencyWorks Inc. (CSE: CWRK and OTCQB: CWRK) is an award-winning, publicly-traded 
company that builds and operates a full-service blockchain platform. 

For more information on CurrencyWorks, please visit us at www.currencyworks.io. For 
additional investor info, visit www.currencyworks.io or www.sedar.com and www.sec.gov, 
searching CWRK. 
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